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Dear Parent / Carers 

Last week the Director informed you of the end-of-term arrangements for our school. Welsh Government has today 

directed the local authority to make urgent provision for high priority key workers, for the last two days of term. 

This is to support front line workers who are essential in the fight against Covid-19. 

If you are a frontline worker and you do not have childcare in place for your primary aged child for the last two days 

of term, can you please advise Tynyrheol Primary School by telephoning the school on Tuesday, 15th December 

making us aware of your needs. Applications cannot be approved after this time unless there are exceptional 

circumstances. 

Key workers are defined as: 

 Blue light workers, including NHS, Police and Fire service staff 

 Social care staff (including care workers) 

 Childcare or education staff. 

Parents both need to be key workers, or one parent in a single parent family and are already scheduled to be 

working on these days. Please consider all other childcare possibilities. 

We intend to maintain class bubbles on these days to keep pupils and staff safe, siblings may not necessarily be in 

the same bubble. 

All pupils will be set home learning for these two days. Pupils who have to attend school will have the opportunity 

to complete these. 

Normal start and end of day procedures will be followed on these days. 

Usual Covid-19 isolation rules will continue to apply. 

Cofion, 

R. Edwards 


